


The County of Maui Department of Parks and Recreation is 
proposing various improvements to the Hale Pi‘ilani Park.

Your input is important!
JOIN US!

Wednesday, 
November 13th 

at 5:30pm
at the 

Kenolio Community 
Center

131 South Kihei Road, Kihei

to discuss and provide your 
feedback on future amenities and 

features for the park.

Community meetings are 
also being held for the 
following parks:

Eddie Tam Playground
6:30pm on
Wednesday, November 20th

Eddie Tam Community 
Center Hall

Kahului School 
Playground
5:30pm on
Monday, November 25th

Kahului Community Center

To request an auxiliary aid, service, or other form of reasonable 
accommodation to participate, please contact: Heather Bartlett at 
hbartlett@ssfm.com at least 3 business days prior to the meeting.

For more information please contact:
Heather Bartlett, Planner

SSFM International
hbartlett@ssfm.com

(808) 628-5843
We hope to see you there!




